
1 

Martin, Carrie 

 

From:  Rose Savage  
Sent:  Monday, January 09, 2017 2:58 PM 
To:  Martin, Carrie 
Subject:  Re: Deputation Request re Truck Restriction on Langstaff Road 
 
 
Hi Carrie - Thanks for following up and reaching out to me on this topic. 
 
Yes absolutely…. this is a huge concern and I will attend as well present a deputation. 
 
When’s a good time to call you to discuss this topic? 
 
Thank you 
Rose Savage 
 

 
 
From:  Martin, Carrie 
Sent:  Monday, January 09, 2017 8:49 AM 
To:  Rose Savage 
Subject:  RE: Deputation Request re Truck Restriction on Langstaff Road 
 
 
Good morning Ms Savage, 
 
Last year you made a deputation to the Transportation Master Plan Advisory Task Force regarding a 
truck restriction on Langstaff Road. Your deputation was referred back to Committee of the Whole after 
completion of the Transportation Master Plan. 
 
I wanted to let you know that this item is now coming back to Committee of the Whole and a report will 
be presented at our upcoming meeting on January 19. If you are interested in making another 
deputation please let me know by this Thursday, January 12 at noon. 
 
Call or email me if you have any questions. 
 
Regards, 
Carrie 
 
Carrie Martin | Committee Coordinator, Regional Clerk’s Office, Corporate Services Department  
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